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Xpecunia Nordic Q2 report – new date
Xpecunia postpones the expected date of publication of the Q2 report to the 18th of August.

Xpecunia moves the expected date of publication of the Q2 report from the 5th of August to the 
18th of August. The move is due to intraorganizational reasons.

Xpecunia is basically a technical computing company that is expanding to strengthen its long-
term potential and create a presence in the rapidly growing market for leased computing capacity. 
This type of computing capacity is mainly used for AI calculations. The company is listed on NGM 
Nordic SME in Stockholm, Sweden and on the Stuttgart Stock Exchange in Germany.
 
 
Contact information
CEO: Daniel Moström - 070-7446901
daniel.mostrom@xpecunia.com
 
Address: Taptogatan 6, 115 27 STOCKHOLM, Sweden
www.xpecunia.com
Xpecunia Nordic AB (publ) org: 559152-3013

This information is information that Xpecunia Nordic is obliged to make public pursuant to the EU 
Market Abuse Regulation. The information was submitted for publication, through the agency of the 
contact persons set out above, at 2022-07-29 14:45 CEST.
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